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New NRC Resident Inspector 
Assigned to Beaver Valley Nuclear Plant  

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in King of Prussia, Pa., have selected Brandon Reyes 
as the new Resident Inspector at the Beaver Valley nuclear plant in Shippingport, Pa. The two-unit 
site is operated by FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company.    

“Brandon Reyes has the experience, training and commitment to safety 
that is needed for the NRC to carry out its mission of protecting people and 
the environment,” said NRC Acting Region I Administrator David C. Lew. 

Reyes joined the NRC’s Region I office as a reactor engineer in 2013. 
Prior to joining the agency, he was a licensed operator instructor at the Hatch 
nuclear plant in Baxley, Ga., and a training specialist at the Hanford Tank 
Waste Treatment and Immobilization Plant in Richland, Wash. He served for 
seven years in the United States Navy. Reyes received a bachelor’s degree in 

nuclear engineering technology from Thomas Edison State College and master’s degrees in 
industrial engineering and business administration from Arizona State University.  

Each U.S. commercial nuclear power plant site has at least two NRC Resident Inspectors. They 
serve as the agency’s eyes and ears at the facility, conducting inspections, monitoring significant 
work projects, and interacting with plant workers and the public.  

Reyes joins Senior Resident Inspector Jim Krafty at Beaver Valley. The resident inspectors can 
be reached at 724-643-2000. 
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